
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 28th June 2024 

 
 

This week we read the ‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s Picnic’, 
the children thought about what picnic food they would 
like.  It made us feel really hungry. 

The children have done some super summery cutting 
skills work. 
 

Forest School - The children were hunting for dragon’s 
and they went on a bug hunt.  They had the best game 
of hide and seek according to Mrs Hampshire! 

 

Secret Storyteller – We were lucky to have Ollie’s daddy 
come and read three fabulous stories to us this week.  
Thank you so much for taking the time to come and 
read with us, we absolutely loved it! 
 

Next week we will embrace all things summertime and 
fingers crossed, we’ll have sports day on Tuesday 
afternoon! 
 

Have a lovely weekend and thank you for your 
continued support!  

Mrs Madden  ☺ 

 


